Sustainability Institute
CETL POINTS – 5 points
Register by Clicking Here!
· The Center for the Enhancement of Teaching and Learning, in collaboration with Jennifer McLaughlin, SDSU Sustainability Specialist, is excited to announce that on Thursday, May 9, 2019 we will be co-hosting the 2019 SDSU Sustainability Institute. This day long opportunity will provide SDSU faculty an opportunity to learn about sustainability through the lens of the courses they teach. Jim Zaffiro, Professor of Political Science at Central College, and Brian Campbell, Director of Sustainability Education at Central College will facilitate the event. Jim and Brian bring a wealth of knowledge related to integrating sustainability into curriculum and are excited to join us for this event. 
· What Will be Covered?
· Techniques and resources for integrating sustainability into curriculum with special attention to experiential learning. 
· A chance to review your course individually with the presenter. 
· Tour of SDSU sustainability hotspots. 
· Hear from peers who have integrated sustainability into their curriculum 
· …and more!
· Why Should I Attend?
· Join the growing movement around sustainability. 
· Meet faculty from across a variety of disciplines.
· Learn a diverse set of classroom teaching styles.
· Create a culture that supports sustainability & increases quality of life (goals in IMAGINE 2023!). 
· Logistics
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Date/Time: May 9, 2019 9-5 
· Lunch provided.
· Plan to join us for this opportunity to learn more about integration of sustainability into curriculum. A registration link will be made available at the start of the Spring Semester. We look forward to bringing this opportunity to the SDSU community.

